
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

11.09.18 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Following on from a successful summer term of sports we will be continuing to use Premier Sports this 

academic year. 

 

The first of the 2 clubs will be a dodge ball/handball club open to all pupils and will run on a Mondays 

3.15 – 4.15pm. 

 

The second club will be a multi-sports club and will run on a Thursdays 3.15 – 4.15pm for Reception, 

Year 1, 2 and 3 children. 

 

The cost for each session will be £4.00 per child and is payable in a block of 6 weeks via Parent pay 

(£24.00 in total) and will start the week beginning September 17th (which is next week!!). 

 

 I’m sorry for the tight turnaround but we only got confirmation of dates today. 

 

Please complete the attached form and return to the school office by Monday. 

 

Many Thanks 

 
 

Mrs Lucy Cowgill 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I would like my child ________________ class _____________ to have a place in the following club(s): 

(please tick) 

 

Dodge ball – Monday 3.15 – 4.15pm            _____ 

 

Multi-sports - Thursday 3.15 – 4.15pm     _____ 

 

I have paid for the 6 week block via Parent Pay. 

 

 

Signed ______________________________________ 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                      

 

 

Clutton Primary School 

Station Rd 

Clutton 

Bristol BS39 5RA 

         Station Road 

         Clutton 

         Bristol  

         BS39 5RA  

 

‘Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools’ Partnership’ 

 

Headteacher: Miss Elizabeth Ennew 

 

 

                                                                                                         

 

Tel/Fax:  01761 452510 

office@cluttonschool.com 

www.cluttonschool.com 

mailto:clutton_pri@bathnes.gov.uk


 

 
 


